
 

 

 
  

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Come join Birdville ISD’s Counseling and Student Services Departments on 
Thursday, March 30 at 5:30 p.m. at the Professional Learning Center for 
our “Be in the Know” program. This program focuses on the current  
services available to our students and families as they navigate through 
this post-COVID era. The landscape on how to prepare for a career after 
high school has changed. We will discuss the variety of classes and options 
that are offered, as well as the array of academic and mental health  
supports that are available to students. We also understand the  
importance of safety and security and will discuss what BISD is doing to 
keep your students safe. 

WHERE 

BISD PLAZA 
6351 Blvd. 26 
North Richland Hills, TX 76180 

WHEN 

MARCH 30, 2023 
5:30–7:30 p.m. 

FEATURING 

 Student Services: 
 Standard Response Protocol 
 Safety & Security 
 Anonymous Alerts 

 Counseling Services: 
 Crisis Intervention Counselors 
 Crisis Response 
 Professional School Counselors 
 Graduation Requirements 
 Mental Health and Academic Support 

 Panel Discussion: 
Teresa Nguyen Shelley Marshall 
Jeannie Cannata Lauren Debose 
Michell Tennison Willie Watkins 

If you are unable to join in person, please join us virtually. 
> https://tinyurl.com/mr46p4u7 

#BEINTHEKNOW 

https://tinyurl.com/mr46p4u7



